
 

Dereham Walkers are Welcome 

Mill Lane walk 

10:15, Monday 18 April 2022 

 The route 
 The route may be changed if conditions necessitate this 

 The route is about 5¾ miles 

 

 

Meet in the Market 
Place, outside the 
Assembly Rooms on 
Rüthen Place (at the 
end of the pelican 
crossing).  The walk is 
about 5¾ miles long. 

We will be heading out 
up Sandy Lane, then 
past Dillington Hall and 
along Mill Lane to join a 
short section of the 
Wensum Way, returning 
via Hoe Lodge and the 
water tower. 

At this time, there are 
no Government 
restrictions related to 
COVID-19, but we 
would encourage you to 
continue to be careful 
for the safety and well 
being of all. 

 

A full risk assessment will be completed. 

 

There is no charge for this walk, but all our normal costs remain, so 
we are instead inviting a donation which you can make on the day.    

Alternatively, you can make a bank transfer to 
Dereham Walkers are Welcome, 20-28-20, 43092402. 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 


